
MERRY 
CHRISTMAS
EVERYONE

CHRISTMAS CLOSING

GIFT CARDS
STILL AVAILABLE

WE ARE OPEN UNTIL
W E D N E S D A Y  D E C E M B E R  2 3 R D

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our customers, past, 
present and future.. a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

During the festive period, we will have colleagues checking and replying to 
enquiries. However, if you do have any urgent matters, please do not 

hesitate to contact our Head of Sales: Fergus Farrell
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